
From: marianne jacobs-lim 

Sent: 02 May 2022 11:28 

To: Tony Young; Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> 

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk> 

Subject: 2021/4024/P 8 Richardsons Mews: Objection 

 

2021/4024/P 8 Richardsons Mews: Objection 

 

Hello Tony, 

 

This retrospective application for the installation of 'AC units within acoustic enclosure' is 

unclear. The BCAAC requests photos of before and after. The drawings provide no clarity. 

The BCAAC asks for visual information on the impact of these units on the surrounding 

buildings, some of which are listed, and asks whether these units are visible in the public 

realm, or have an impact on the public realm, in a Conservation Area. A site visit may be a 

way forward. 

 

Regards, 

Marianne Jacobs-Lim 

on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC    


